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Monthly Support 
We have seen an uptick in the amount of damage being reported by students. Water damage, cracked screens, power cords etc. We are fortunate enough to have a supply of loaner devices to cover these issues. 
Construction
I continue to work with our team to help with the construction projects.  Exciting changes are coming!

SmartPass
Scott Spicher and I have implemented a new electronic hall pass system.  We are seeing many positive improvements with the hall pass system vs the previous implemented solution.
